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You won’t want to miss the very first Music in the Plaza concert of the season 
this weekend in Downtown Tinley! 
 
Due to unforeseen circumstances, the band originally scheduled for the night 
is unable to perform. Taking the stage instead will be Five Guys Named Moe, 
a classic rock-n-roll band that delivers pure energy, heart and a lot of soul! 
No additives, no preservatives, not from concentrate, just real music 
performed live before your eyes! 
 
The band will perform from 7 to 10 p.m. Saturday, July 15 in Zabrocki Plaza, 
17375 S. Oak Park Ave. Parmesans Station will be selling pizza by the slice, 
pizza pop sandwiches, hot dogs, chips, candy, pop, water, sangria, wine and 
Miller products, and Kernel Sweetooth will be selling kettle corn, cheese 
caramel corn, Hawaiian shaved ice, lemon shakeups, cotton candy, cookies, 
pop and water. 
 
Please visit the Downtown Tinley Facebook page or call the Special Events 
hotline at (708) 444-5678 for information on cancellations due to inclement 
weather. For other information, please visit TinleyPark.org/SpecialEvents. 


